
The South Carolina Board of Physical Therapy Examiners is now an active 
member of the PT Compact.  

The Physical Therapy Compact (PTC) is an agreement between member states to improve 
access to physical therapy services for the public by increasing the mobility of eligible physical 
therapists (PTs) and physical therapist assistants (PTAs) to work in multiple states in addition to 
their home state, without having to submit an application for a license in each state or 
jurisdiction in which they wish to practice.  

Please select the link below for more on the PT Compact and information on how to apply for a 
privilege to practice.  

https://ptcompact.org/  
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